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REPORT BY TAE SECRETARY-GENEJ?AL CONCERNING EQUATORIAL GUINEA 

1. The United Nations personnel who remained in EyuatoriaL Guinea in order to 

wind up the affairs of the mission following the departure of my Representative 

on 9 April, left Santa Isabel on Monday, 21 April l$g. With their departure, 

the work 0% the m3ssion of my Representative to Equatorial Guinea has been 

completed. 

2. In response to requests from the President of Equatorial Guinea and in view 

of the country's pressing needs, arrangements are being made to provide it with 

technical assistance in several fields without delay. 


